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Nancy Balaban
Cynthia Alligood
William Crosby
Margie Mitchell
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We discussed our Celebrating Senior event and chose poems and specifics.

We also made arrangements for Bill and Nancy to represent us at a volunteer table on Sunday 12-2 at
Volunteer Appreciation Day

at the community center.

We had another discussion about emergency care and who to call.

We will continue this discussion in the future.

Our Celebrating Seniors event went well with a few glitches with time to kill. We all wore something
purple.

Poems were read by

Niki, Dana Bos, Anna Pearson,Donny Waterous,Cynthia,Margie,Lauren,Anne,Bill, Louise and myself. We
had a great response. We gave out booklets of all the poems to everybody

The Song Pipers came next and had to take time to set up. Since we had time to fill, Marylane Shimpsky
who attended filled in with information for Seniors.

The Song Pipers were terrific!

Nancy Fried-Tanzer

Did Qi-Gong next and had everyone up and stretching!

It felt good!

Lunch was served and a great time was had by all.

A display of costume jewelry was set up and did very well.

We are all tired but happy to have done this event.

A special thanks goes to Anne who supplied the food, decorations, and the experience of doing these
events.

Thank you Cynthia for supplying the poems!

To the rest of my committee "You Rock".

Our next meeting will be Tuesday May 23 at 5:00.

We will discuss updating our brochure and any ideas you have for future events or projects.

Have a good Mother's Day!

Paula



